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March 17, 2020 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardians, 
 
We are pleased to announce that the Hempstead Union Free School 
District will be providing meals for the community children during the 
unexpected long term closure of the district.  The meal distribution will 
begin on Thursday, March 19, 2020, all children under the age of 18 
will be allowed to take a grab and go breakfast and lunch meal.  The 
distribution location for meal pick up will be the east side entrance of 
the ABGS Middle School, 70 Greenwich Street, from 10:00 A.M. to 
1:00 P.M.  Please note no individuals will be permitted inside the 
building, there will be no congregating at the distribution site and the 
food must be consumed off site.  The bagged meals will be distributed 
at the rear entrance door. Please note the child must be present to 
pick up meals. In the event a child cannot assist you will be asked to 
provide student name, school, grade, and teacher. 
 
The Hempstead UFSD will continue to assist our community during 
this time.  If you have any questions or concerns, please contact the 
Food Service Department at 516-434-4135. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Yohana Arevalo 
Food Service Manager 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 

 


